
1991 Gen Memorabilia - Reinactment  - Marking Sesquicentenary of the 
Heidelberg Road Trust, the first civic body in the Port Phillip district 

The sesquicentenary was for the Heidelberg Road Trust, which was 
the first civic body in Port Phillip district. The 150th anniversary of the Road 
Trust, which was framed as the 150th anniversary of local government, was 
held on 16 November 1991- and yes, the Theatre company presented a 
dramatic re-enactment of the original meeting (on 17 November 1841) 


